



11/1/22

Dear parents / carers,

Advance notice: Monday 14th February 2022.

We have exciting news to share with you! Next month, we have booked a visitor into school who will help to enrich our Roman topic by spending the day with year 3 -this will, of course, happen according to our Covid-19 guidelines.

Our day of drama and workshops will include;

- o An interactive storytelling session from a collection of Roman myths and legends
- Learning and performing a Roman Dance
- Learning and performing a gladiator poem
- o Having fun with a Roman myths and legends character catwalk!

This day will happen on Monday 14th February. Inevitably, enrichment activities such as this do incur a charge. In order for events such as this to run, we ask you to make a voluntary contribution of £4.91 online through our School Gateway (our online payment facility). The deadline for this contribution is 17:00, Friday 11th February, one month from now.

Please be aware that should there be insufficient contributions it is at the school's discretion to cancel the event.

We encourage children to dress up in Roman costume for this day but this is not compulsory!

Thank you very much in advance,

Year 3 team.